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REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 

Auditor General’s Observations of a Land Acquisition 
at Finch Avenue West and Arrow Road by the Toronto 
Parking Authority - Part 2, Supplementary Information 
Date:  June 29, 2017 
To:  City Council 
From:  Auditor General 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 
 
At the June 27, 2017 meeting of the Audit Committee, the Auditor General presented a 
report entitled "Auditor General’s Observations of a Land Acquisition at Finch Avenue 
West and Arrow Road by the Toronto Parking Authority - Part 2". This report included a 
Confidential Attachment 1, which was revised and made public on Tuesday, June 27, 
2017 pursuant to Audit Committee Chair's ruling.   
http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2017/au/bgrd/backgroundfile-105391.pdf 
 
The purpose of this report is to inform City Council that Section A.2.5, paragraph 33 on 
the posted revised Confidential Attachment 1, should include the words "please refer to 
paragraph 111 in the Chronology of Events for more information". 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There is no financial impact from the submission of this report. 

CONTACT 
 
Beverly Romeo-Beehler, Auditor General 
Tel: 416-392-8461, Fax: 416-392-3754, E-mail: Beverly.Romeo-Beehler@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
Beverly Romeo-Beehler 
Auditor General 
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